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To Whom It May Concern,

I support strong climate legislation for Oregon.
I am a parent and grandparent and I have lived my life protecting my family and our environment.
Now I live in fear of what society has and will allow to happen to our beautiful state and world.
If nothing else think of the children and what kind of legacy they will inherit!

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

June P O'Connor,
Waldport,
Oregon.


